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Grandparents Day 
 

Dear Grandparents, Great Grandparents and Parents, 
 
You are invited to come to Berkeley Public School to celebrate 
Grandparent’s Day on Thursday 1 November 2018. 
 
A special assembly will begin in the new hall at 12:15pm to recognise the 
important role grandparents play in their families. After the assembly 
there will be opportunities to visit your grandchild’s classroom, walk 
through the art gallery and enjoy morning tea.  
 
As part of our Grandparent’s Day celebrations we would also like to 
create a slideshow showing students with their grandparents. If you have 
a photo could you please send it to school in an envelope clearly labelled 
with your child’s name and class. Photos will be returned. You may also 
email your photo to berkeley-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au.   
 
We hope you can join us to celebrate this special day. 
 
 
From the students and staff at Berkeley Public School 
 
 
 
 


